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Matthew Worthen

Falmouth, ME Matthew Worthen has been elected to the board of directors of the Maine Real Estate
& Development Association (MEREDA), a statewide organization of commercial real estate owners,
developers and related service providers.

A shareholder at the law firm Eaton Peabody, Worthen is a member in the firm’s business practice
group and chair of the firm’s real estate practice group. Worthen represents institutional lenders, as
well as business in a variety of commercial and real estate transactions and law issues, including
financing, development, and leasing. In addition to large and mid-sized businesses, Worthen works
with family-owned and small businesses in Maine, providing them the best representation in all
aspects of legal matters. From formation, expansion, leasing, purchase, and sale, Worthen’s
commitment to his clients’ best interests has served him extremely well in his 20-year career.

An active member of MEREDA, Worthen serves on its conference committee and most recently took
a leading role helping develop the program for its annual spring conference held last May, which
fostered a thought-provoking discussion around the future of housing in Maine. The outcome was a
fantastic agenda and speaker panel, in which Worthen also participated as one of the program’s
moderators.

MEREDA’s vice president of operations, Shelly Clark said, “We are excited to begin working with
Matt at the board level, and look forward to his help in the future to craft more cutting-edge
conferences!”
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